
From: Charles R. Sawner [crs32@cornell.edu] 
Sent: Friday, March 26, 2004 9:18 AM 
To: Towanda Bryant 
Subject: RE: license modification for E910173 
 
Thanks for the information, 
 
Please reduce the EIRP to 35.60 dbW. 
Please reduce the Eirp Den. to 35.60 dbW/4kHz 
 
Waiting to hear back from D. Finney at Comsearch about the razhad study.  
Information on that asap after I receive it. 
 
Once again, thanks for yout help. 
 
Chuck 


